
 

 

Trinity Honors our 

University Graduates 

 
Mo Edwards graduates with an MTA (Master’s in Tax 
Accounting).  She will relocate to Cleveland, Ohio, to work 
as a tax accountant in the offices of Ernst & Young. 
 
Madesyn Floyd graduates with a BS with majors in 
Psychology, Neuroscience and Philosophy.  This summer, 
she will enter the U.S. Army’s Officer Candidate School, and 
in the fall, she will begin working on her MA in Nursing. 

 
Mason McKibben graduates with a MS in Finance and a BS 
in Accounting.  He has accepted a position as an auditor at 
the Cleveland, Ohio, offices of PricewaterhouseCoopers. 
 
Nolan McKibben graduates with a BS in Chemistry and  
with minors in the Randall Research Scholars Program  
and Interdisciplinary Studies in Medicine.  In the fall, he  
will enter UA’s STEM Path to the MBA Program before 
attending medical school. 

 
Anthony Zamora graduates with an MM in Piano 
Performance.  He will begin working on his doctorate in 
Piano Performance at Florida State University in August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

Sunday, May 4:  Finance Committee and Ad Council meet at 4 pm. 

Wednesday, May 7:  Pick up your Boston butts or hams at the church 
from 4:30-7 pm.  Order forms are available. 

Friday, May 9:  Parents Night Out, 6:30-8:30 pm. 

Parents Night Out, May 9, 5:30-8:30 pm:  Childcare is available  
for nursery through 5th grade.  Please register by emailing 
office@trinityumc.info.  Pizza supper will be provided for the kids. 

Trinity Young Professionals, May 9, 6-8 pm.  Where:  The Sanctuary 
on 25th (going Dutch), 1710 25th Ave, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401.  If you 
need childcare, please register at office@trinityumc.info.  Kids can  
be dropped off at the church at 5:30 pm and must be picked up by 
8:30 pm. 

Sunday, May 11:  We will honor our High School Graduates in 
worship with a special reception and roast during Sunday school  
hour in the Fellowship Hall. 

Trinity’s “Extra Mile” Donations 
A Special Opportunity to Support and Remember 

Trinity is currently receiving special “extra mile” donations to support 
the 2025 general budget deficit for operating expenses. These gifts go 
beyond regular giving, providing crucial funding for Trinity’s continued 
work in the community.  If you would like to contribute and receive a 
cross, please see Lara Townsley by the piano immediately after the 
service.   

 As a Thank-You for Your Support 
To express our gratitude for your extra mile giving of $200 or more, 
we are offering a special gift with your donation.  You will receive a 
beautiful handmade cross, crafted from one of the original pews in the 
Trinity sanctuary.  They are approximately 6" x 4" in size and come in a 
variety of colors and designs.  These crosses carry the rich history and 
spirit of Trinity and serve as a timeless reminder of the faithfulness 
and dedication of generations of Trinity members. 

Thank you for your generous support. 

Give Beyond.  Support Trinity.  Own a Piece of History. 

 

 


